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4 June 2013: PPS, the specialist financial services provider to graduate professionals, has announced a 

number of new appointments to the PPS Holdings Trust Board following its Annual General Meeting held on 

the 3
rd

 of June 2013. 

 

Dr Prieur du Plessis and Mr David Smollan have both been appointed as trustees.  

 

Dr Du Plessis qualified as a quantity surveyor and holds a doctorate in business administration.  He is 

currently the non-executive Chairman of Grindrod Asset Management (formerly Plexus Asset Management) 

and Chairman of Plexus Holdings.  He is Professor extraordinaire, University of Stellenbosch Business 

School (since 2010), a member of the Council of the University of Stellenbosch, chairs its Audit and Risk 

Committee and is a member of its Investment Committee.  He is also the Honorary Consul of Slovenia.  

 

Mr Smollan qualified as a Chartered Accountant and Chartered Financial Analyst and previously co-founded 

the i-Capital Group, corporate finance advisers.  He is currently the Chief Executive Officer of the Smollan 

Holdings (Pty) Ltd Group. 

 

Dr David Presbury, who served as Chairman from 23 June 2004 to 11 June 2012, retired as a trustee of PPS 

Holdings Trust, as well as from all other PPS Group entities, at the annual general meeting.  Dr Presbury has 

served with distinction on PPS Group Boards since 1993. 

 

Mike Jackson, Chief Executive Officer of PPS says the company is extremely pleased that the Group has 

managed to appoint professionals of this caliber to the PPS Holdings Trust Board. “PPS prides itself on high 

levels of continuity and sustainability.  By appointing professionals who will bring their skills and vast 

experience to bear on PPS’ unique business model of mutuality, we are confident that these appointments 

create a solid foundation for the success of PPS in the future.”  

 


